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HB3103 

Forests are more than possible board feet of cut trees. HB3103 would prioritize 

timber harvests over policies that protect fish and wildlife habitat, clean water and 

recreation. HB3103 would not allow ODF to use the State Forest Habitat 

Conservation Plan to prohibit clear cuts in habitat protected by the HCP.  


